
 

  

 

Week ending 
20/12/19

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week
This week we have been recapping 

all the sounds taught so far.
We have also been practicing writing 

sentences using our tricky words. 
Home Learning: Enjoy sharing lots of 
stories with your family and friends. Well Done

A big well done to all of the 
reception children for completing a 

successful first term at school. They 
have all done so well and have fuully 

embraced school life. We look 
forward to what spring term will 

bring! 

Next Term Reminders: 
Monday 6th Jan is an inset day. 

Forest Fun will start from the week 
beginning 13th Jan. Please let us 

know if you are free to help. 
Sunflower class will change to both 

sessions being on a Tuesday morning. 
Poppy class sessions will remain on 
Mondays and Fridays. Bluebells will 
contiune on Tuesdays and Fridays.

Next Term
Our topic next term is all about 

dinosaurs! If you have any books, 
pictures or artifacts which you would 

like to share please bring them in 
(named) for us to look at. Show and 
tell will be linked to this topic - but 

remember we always like to see 
certificates or special achievements 

either on Tapestry or in class!    

The Joel community:
Thank you so much for all the 
food donations. We have been 

talking about helping others who 
are less fortunate than ourselves. 
In the new year a member of the 
Joel community will come and talk 
to the children about how their 

donations have helped. 

We would like to wish you a 
very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 


